
2023 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

Project Highlights

Looking for more information on Turnpike projects?
Visit our website at www.MaineTurnpike.com  or  contact:
Erin Courtney, MTA Public Outreach Manager     phone: 207.482.8119    email: ecourtney@maineturnpike.com

•  $677,000 project 

•  Awarded to Sargent Corporation from Stillwater, ME
 
•  Construction of new northbound and southbound EVRs

•  Clearing to begin week of September 18th

•  Ramp construction anticipated to occur in Oct. & Nov.

•  Project anticipated to be complete by mid-November 2023

This project includes the 
construction of new Emergency 
Vehicle Ramps (EVR) at the High 
Street  Underpass  Bridge in West 
Gardiner. 

Since the early 2000’s, MTA has 
been constructing EVRs at various 
locations as part of a Turnpike-wide 
safety initiative along the highway. 
These EVRs improve safety for 
travelers and MTA workers by 
utilizing special purpose ramps 
that allow plow trucks and other
emergency vehicles to reverse
direction on the Turnpike instead
of making difficult U-Turns using
center median openings.

The work is anticipated to begin
in mid-September and will be
completed this fall in time for use
during the winter plowing season. 

Emergency Vehicle Ramps, High Street, West Gardiner


